
 

 

 
Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) 

 

How many proposals can I submit? How many presentations can I present in Chicago?  

 

Each individual can submit up to two proposals. To facilitate participation in the program by as many  

individuals as possible, individuals are limited to one presenting role. If both presentations are accepted,  

you will have the opportunity to decide which one you will be present. At that time, you may also  

designate another individual to be in the presenting role for the other accepted proposal, as long as it is  

their only presenting role.  

 

Will you prioritize individual talks over symposia in the review process?  

We do not plan on prioritizing any certain type of submissions for the final program.  

 

Do research results need to be fully completed to submit a proposal?  

Proposals will be evaluated more favorably if preliminary data analyses are included.  

 

I’ve submitted a paper to a journal. It hasn’t been published yet, but may be published in the spring? Can I still 

submit the paper as a proposal for the Annual Meeting? 

Yes, you can submit the proposal now as long as it is not published yet. 

 

Where do I put the names of the authors in a paper symposium? 

In order to maintain blind review, please do not include names on your symposium submission. If the symposium is 

accepted, we will reach out for names at that time. 

 

What are the age parameters for adolescence?  

We welcome submissions from research focused on individuals in adolescence broadly defined (e.g., 10- 

25 years old).  

 

Will co-authors receive acknowledgement of submission?  

No, only the individual who submits the proposal will receive confirmation and can share this with their  

co-authors. All co-authors will be listed on the conference program.  

 

Why is the submission portal returning to my first submission when I try to submit another proposal?  

Because the submission website uses cookies, if you want to submit two different types of proposals,  

you’ll need to completely close your browser or use an Incognito browser after the first submission. This  

will clear the cookies and allow you to switch formats.  

 

  



Does the 2500 character limit include spaces? 

The limit does not include spaces. 

 

Please do not use Internet Explorer as it is no longer supported.  

 

If you run into problems or you have questions, please contact office@s-r-a.org for assistance. The  

mailbox is staffed from 9-5 ET Monday through Friday and is the best way to get help. 

 

 


